Merch 12, 1962

Dr. Carl B, Rexroad
Tlinois State Geological Survey
Urbaua, Tlinodis
Dear Dr. Rexroad:

Thank you for sending me copies of your pspers on conodonts.
I vas glad %o learn you had found & more congenial place. '

Best regards, 4

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stenzel
HBS:cd

Shell Development Gompany
Exploration & Production Rescerch Division





